
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

March 21, 2019 
 

 
 
Treasurer Mike Moore called the meeting to order at 7:07 pm as the President and 
Vice Presidents were not in attendance.  There were 15 members present. 
 
Before the business meeting, Officer Treadway, our Resource Officer, introduced 
himself.  He talked about how our community can use him as a resource by 
contacting him at the Third Precinct.  The number there is  (757) 385-2703. 
 
Mike Moore gave the following Treasurer's Report as of 2/28/2019: 
 
 Bank Accounts 
  Business Money Market PMCL  $45,475.49 
  Civic League Checking       7,466.76 
  Savings CD       35,000.00  
 
  Total Assets      $87,942.25 
 
We reviewed the upcoming Civic League community events including the movie 
night for the April meeting and the yard sale to be held in June. 
 
Mike then introduced the guest speaker, Gerry Richter, who told the history of 
Grace Sherwood, the Witch of Pungo.  She then shared upcoming events at the 
Ferry Plantation House and fielded questions from the floor. 
 
The meeting was adjourned for refreshments at 8:15 pm. 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


